15 December 82

FRANK STONESON
Executive Director
Diocese of the Armenian Church
600 Second Avenue
N.Y.C.N N.Y. 10016

Dear Mr. Stoneson,

During our last ACYOA Central Council Meeting, the situation concerning the CAmp Program stimulated much discussion. It was agreed that for the Camp Program to have the opportunity to expand and develop into a solid program for the children of the Diocese, a separate "committee" or group might best fulfill this need. At the least it should provide for a more efficient means of executing the many areas of planning and program devalopment.

A while ago, I askedsted that the "committee" include as advisors either the Director of ACYOA Sections Datision or Junior Dividion, or both. As of this date I have not been informed as to the formalization of the "committee" for the Camp, (or the committee members. I assume that the "committee" has been formed since time is moving on and the summer will be here before wekknow it.

The only reason I suggest the above is to utilize the experience of the ACYOA Directors withath Camp Program, as well as with the youth of the Diocese. In addition, it may well be within the realm of responsibility that the ACYOA Director (Jinior, Senior, or both) be involved in some capacity in all planning and development regarding the youth of the Diocese.

Needless to say, the Camp Program is very important. It can develop into a mose wothhwhile and last expersence for our youth, as they begin the many programs designed for them as the grow.

The ACYOA Central Council will be writinga Letter to the Diocesan Council regarding the Camp Program and offering their support. As regards the funds, I assume that the entire amount was transferred to the Diocese. Could you inform as to the total that was transferred? Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARIAN

Decompletion Completions ACVO